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Janet Carrillo 
Social Services Manager 
City of North Port  
 
 
 
Re: B104 Space Rental 
 

September 12, 2022 
 
 
 
Dear Janet, 
 
Thank you so much for answering my questions about space availability at the 
Family Services Center in North Port.  My organization, CenterPlace Health, is very 
interested in leasing space B104. Could you please share a draft lease agreement?  
 
Thank you, 
 

 
Kari Ellingstad 
CEO  
CenterPlace Health  


